
We are very excited about the changes to our 
Day Program this year! We have implemented a 
more engaging environment, smaller groups, more 
community outings, and more opportunities for our 
garden! After the pandemic, our goal was to pro-
vide our clients with new experiences so they can 
ultimately have a meaningful day every time they 
visit our Day Program. 

Spring Meadow Resources also has endeavored 
into an exciting new collaboration with Lewis & 
Clark Brewery. Last year, we grew pumpkins and 
supplied them to the brewery for their Pumpkin 
Ale. This summer, we will be growing hops in our 
garden and providing them to Lewis & Clark Brew-
ery for a brand new ale! We will keep you posted 
on this project.

Thank you for your interest and support of Spring 
Meadow Resources, and I am excited to keep you 
updated on what is happening with our programs.
- Jean Morgan, Executive Director/CEO
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Quarterly Newsletter Giveaway!
Scan the QR code below to answer the 
trivia question and be entered to win this 
month’s giveaway from a local business!

Spring Meadow Resources
2850 Broadwater Ave

Helena, Montana 59602
(406) 443-2376

Follow us on Facebook!
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Jam From Our Very Own Garden!
We were able to make jam from strawberries that 
we grew in our very own garden!

We’re Growing Hops!
This summer, we are partnering with Lewis & Clark 
Brewery in providing hops grown in our garden for 
a new ale! 

March is Developmental 
Disabilities Awareness Month!
Disabilities Awareness Month is a time to bring 
attention to the experiences and needs of in-
dividuals with disabilities and to celebrate their 
strengths and contributions to society. As we 
recognize Disabilities Awareness Month, consid-
er showing your support 
by making a donation to 
Spring Meadow Resources. 
Your generosity will help 
ensure that people with dis-
abilities have access to the 
resources and opportunities 
they need to thrive.

Scan to Donate

WE ARE HIRING!
If you are looking for a career opportunity that re-
quires compassion, dedication and a sense of fun, 
then Spring Meadow Resources may be the place 
for you.

Employment

The History of Spring Meadow 
Resources

Spring Meadow Resources formerly known 
as Tri-County Developmental Disabilities was 
founded in 1975 and began providing services to 
individuals with developmental disabilities Oc-
tober 1, 1975. After realizing the growing need, 
Spring Meadow Resources broadened the scope 
of services to include supported living services, 7 
group homes in Helena, 1 group home in Butte, 
and a Day Program for adults with disabilities. It’s 
important to us in all of our programs that individ-
uals have fun, engage in new learning opportuni-
ties, and have an overall positive experience.

THANK YOU!

Thank you to Montana Shed Center for donating 
two beautiful greenhouses to our program!


